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Submission to pricing team inbox:  

Hi, 

 

As a retail customer with Solar panels the proposed reducing in feed tarifs seems reasonable. 

 

That said - when my retailer - Tango determined that I had roof top solar the costs for kw 

consumed nearly doubled compared to if I did not have roof top solar. 

 

So my question is as part of the overall Energy Pricing review I do believe that retailers should 

reduce the kw per hour charge that retailers charge their customers as a large benefit of having 

roof top solar has been substantially reduced.  
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There will become a point where retail customers will install batteries and disconnect from the grid 

- due to daily supply charges that for me are about $1.2 per day - if my roof top solar is not valued 

as part of the transition to net zero then why should I give it away for nearly free? Who does that in 

business? 

 

Anyway I do think the charges that retailers charge per kwh to a retail consumer needs to be 

reviewed in conjunction with the reduction in the feed in tarif. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Regards Ulysses 

 


